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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Jane Hemstritch resigns from Telstra Board 
  
In accordance with the Listing Rule 3.16, I attach a market release for release to the market. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

 
 
 
Sue Laver 
Company Secretary 
 



 

 
 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

 

 
Jane Hemstritch resigns from Telstra Board 

 
15 January 2019 –Telstra today announced the resignation of director Jane Hemstritch from the Telstra 
Board, effective immediately. 
 
Ms Hemstritch was appointed to the board in August 2016 and elected at the Annual General Meeting in 
October 2016. She was a member of the Remuneration Committee and the Nomination Committee. 
 
Telstra Chairman John Mullen said Ms Hemstritch was leaving to further develop her philanthropic interests, 
particularly in the area of medical research.  
 
“I thank her for her contribution to the board and wish her all the best in these endeavours,” Mr Mullen said. 
 
An announcement about the appointment of a new non-executive director will be made in due course.  
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